SJCPOA

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

March 20, 2008, at 5:30P

 Michael’s Pizza
I. President Paul Brennan call meeting to order at 5:30 P.M.
Members Present:

Paul Brennan
Travis Rowe

La Tosha Walden

Susan Guzman
Jamie Hood

Jaime Grant
II. Review Minutes – Paul motioned to pass December 6, 2007 and February 21, 2008 Board minutes;  February 11, 2008 General Membership minutes, Jamie Hood seconded the motion.
III. Report from President Paul Brennan:  No Report
Report from Vice President Travis Rowe:

· Tina Zakhary, SJCPOA Tax preparer, created a program to track our expenses.  Travis will input a couple of months of information and Heather F. will take over.
· On 03/07/08 the tax payment was approved by majority vote (Heather, Jaime, La Tosha, Rebekah and Jamie H.) via email. 
IV. Old Business

· Paul Brennan and Travis Rowe attended the February SCOPO meeting.  The major topic of discussion was the Governor’s Budget.
· Travis, La Tosha, and Jaime registered for the PORAC Symposium.
· On 02/26/08, Darryl Knight’s retirement plaque was approved by majority vote (La Tosha, Jamie H., Rebekah, and Susan) via email.
· Closed Session – member issue.
· Tosh to coordinate distribution of the Christmas Pictures with Rebekah G.
· Susan Guzman reported out possible locations for the Christmas party 2008; Sheraton Hotel, The Waterloo, Stockton Inn, and the Commercial Exchange.  Susan is researching prices and availability.
· Jamie Hood will act on behalf of SJCPOA for the coordination of sending flowers to members.  
· On April 22nd and 23rd there will be a candidates Forum in Stockton.  The Peace Officers Association and Stockton POA invited a couple of Board members from SJCPOA to attend.  Judges and candidates for the June 3rd primary will be at the forum. 
1. Steve Walker is the PORAC Valley Chapter President
2. Gary Yip is the PAC contact for San Joaquin County Sheriff’s Department.
V. New Business

· Paul and Travis to attend SCOPO April meeting.
· The Kristen Watt Foundation re-cap will be March 27, 2008 at 6:30 pm.  
· Ray of Hope sent information by a SJCPOA member, we discussed having a representative come to a future meeting not really clear on what they are seeking from SJCPOA.
Open Forum

Meeting Adjourned by Paul.
Next Board Meetings: 04/17/2008 @ Michaels Pizza
